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November 2023 Newsletter 
 

Stage Door Dance Arts 
575 Club Lane, Ste. 102, Conway, AR 72034 

www.stagedoordancearts.com | 501-575-7205 

 

The entire staff at Stage Door Dance Arts would like to 
say “Thank You” for choosing to dance with us. We are 
excited to be working with you and your dancer(s). We 
ask that if you have any questions or concerns that you 
please contact us. 
 

SDDA Reminders 

We are already preparing for recital!   

Throughout the month of November, we will be measuring for recital 

costumes. Please make sure that your child is in attendance. We always 

add extra inches in order to ensure that growing room is accounted for. 

Often, minor alterations are still necessary. Please inquire in our office 

about the most convenient and cost-effective businesses that can assist 

you with this, should the need arise. Please be advised your 

performance package fees and 1st costume deposit must be paid by 

November 15 for us to order your student’s costumes. 

Flu Season is here 

Please be aware of the attendance guidelines in our studio handbook. 

While perfect attendance is encouraged and appreciated, the health of 

our dancers is of utmost importance. Please be on the lookout for all 

communicable illnesses. 

PLEASE keep your child home if they have any of the following 

symptoms: fever, eyes that are pink, burning, itching, or producing 

discharge, nausea, vomiting, diarrhea, or known or suspected 

communicable diseases such as lice, flu, COVID, or strep throat.  

Please observe the 24-hour fever free and symptom free rule before 

allowing your child to return to dance in the case of any illness that is 

not COVID. As always, follow the SDDA and ADH guidelines for Covid. 

 

Upcoming Events  

November 13 

Parent Participation Week 

begins! Students may bring 

their parent, grandparent, or 

any other responsible party to 

dance class for a great time of 

bonding while getting down 

with a grown up! 

November 15 

1st Costume Payment Due  

The 1st recital costume 

payment is due. These are 

non-refundable and are based 

on the classes your child 

takes. Costumes cannot be 

ordered unless your payment 

has been made.  A second 

payment will be due in 

December, and final balances 

will be due in January. 

November 20-26 

Thanksgiving/Fall Break 

No classes will be held, as we 

follow the Conway Public 

School schedule.
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SDDA Wins 6 Categories in the 2023 Best 

of Faulkner County 

We are so excited to 

announce that Stage Door 

Dance Arts was voted the Best 

of Faulkner County for 2023 in 

the following categories: Best 

Dance School, Best Cheer 

School, Best Gymnastics 

School, Best Birthday Party 

Venue, Best Leadership, and 

Best Employee Recognition 

Program. We also placed in 

the top 3 for Best Overall 

Conway Business and Best 

Customer Service. It has 

always been a pleasure 

serving this dance family and we are grateful for all of you that took the time 

to vote for us!  

 

SDDA Spirit Wear Gifts  
SDDA has a huge assortment of 

studio spirit wear on our online shop. 

These items make great Christmas 

gifts. Be sure to check it out and 

make your purchases in time for 

Christmas Day!  

You can shop our Online Store here: 

https://teamstore.gtmsportswear.com/sdda2018 

 

November Birthdays          

Please help us wish the following SDDA students 

a Happy November Birthday:  

Harper Bishop, Ava Garcia, Libby Linder, Emma 

Mireles, Victoria Mitchell, Avery Ribbing, Olivia 

Stell, Kaydence Terry, Charlie White, and Isaiah 

Wright 

 

Student of the Month  

 

Meet Sydney Spradlin 

Sydney is a senior in high school at 
Conway Christian. She dances in 
SDDA’s pre-professional classes 
and is also a member of the Elite 
Team. She has a wealth of talent, 
works hard, and is a joy to be 
around. Her smile is contagious, 
and her positive attitude is so 
appreciated. She’s also great with 
kids! We love having students like 
Sydney in our Stage Door Family, 
and we’re so grateful for her 
presence at SDDA.   

Sydney’s World 

We asked Sydney what she likes to 
do outside of dancing, and she told 
us that she loves shopping, 
hanging out with friends, and 
watching movies with her mom. 
When asked what she likes most 
about her dance classes at SDDA, 
she replied, “I love having 
something I enjoy to always keep 
me motivated and focused.” 
Sydney plans to attend the 
University of Arkansas and where 
she wants to major in Exercise 
Science so she can be a physical 
therapist. 

We’re so proud of her dreams, and 
we have no doubt she’ll achieve 

them!  
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